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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

 

January 15, 2013      CONTACT:   Alan Guenther 

            Barbara Pepe 

           (609) 984-2684 

 

 

Governor’s School of New Jersey Board of Overseers to Meet on January 29, 2013 

 

 The Governor’s School of New Jersey Board of Overseers is holding a meeting at 10:00 

a.m. on Tuesday, January 29, 2013 in the Roebling Building, 20 West State Street, Trenton, New 

Jersey, Room CR223.   

 

Members of the public are invited to attend the meeting.  Individuals wishing to speak 

during the meeting must sign up at least 48 hours in advance by calling the Office of the 

Secretary of Higher Education at (609) 292-4310.  Remarks should be limited to no more than 

five minutes.  

 

The tentative agenda for the meeting is: Welcome; Approval of Minutes of October 2, 

2012 meeting; Director’s Reports; Program Coordinator’s Report; Policy and Administration; 

Old Business; New Business; Public Comment; and Next Meeting Schedule. 

 

For more information about the Governor’s School of New Jersey, contact Barbara Pepe 

at (609) 984-2684 or Barbara.Pepe@njhe.state.nj.us.  
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